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Dear families, 

As we approach the final week of Term 4, we're thrilled to share the 
highlights from the past week:

The children's creativity shone through as they crafted beautiful Christmas 
baubles, filling our space with holiday cheer. Joyful carol singing echoed 
through the centre, creating a festive atmosphere that resonated with the 
spirit of the season. The week was also filled with heartwarming moments as 
the children shared funny stories from past Christmases, fostering a sense of 
warmth and joy. 

Looking ahead to the last three days of school, we'll be crafting heartfelt 
farewell cards for our Grade 6 students, expressing gratitude, and wishing 
them success in their future endeavours. Anticipation is building as we 
prepare for the Last Day Party—an afternoon filled with laughter, games, and 
celebration.
Starting this Thursday, the Team Kids Summer School Holiday Program kicks 
off. If you haven't already, please make bookings for your children to ensure 
they don't miss out on the fun and engaging activities.

As we wrap up the school year, we express our gratitude for the joy and 
laughter your children have brought to our program. Thank you for 
entrusting us with your children's care and enjoyment.

Warm regards,
Eric, Director of Team Kids Before and After School Care
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Farewell to Our Grade 6’s

Summer Vacation Program

21st & 22nd December
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18th December

20th December

End of Year Celebration

N/A

N/A

N/A


	Slide 1

